TOWN OF MIDDLETOWN---TOWN BOARD MEETING---APRIL 14, 2021
AGENDA

  1) Meeting to order.

2) Amend/Approve Minutes of 03/10/21-Town Board Meeting.
 
3) Amend/Approve Supervisor’s Monthly Financial Report; Town Clerk’s Monthly Report; Tax Collector-Collection Summary-Batches 34 thru 48; Building & Zoning Monthly Report; Justice Court Monthly Report and Arkville and Halcottsville Monthly Water Reports for 02/2021.

4) Winifred Zubin and Hiram Davis - Code Enforcement Agreement.
		
5) Bob Payne - Update on Arkville and Halcottsville Water District.

6) Deputy Hwy Supt Mike Hill - Authorization to Purchase from State and County Bid Contract; Consideration of Bids for Rental Construction Equipment with and without Operator and Consideration of Bids for the Purchase of Fuel, Materials & Services.

[bookmark: _GoBack]7) Approval of 10-Hour Work Date starting May 3, 2021 thru September 30, 2021.

8) Appointment of Gary Kusen as Member to the Zoning Board of Appeals - 05/01/21-04/30/26.

9) Open Floor to Public.  

      10) Resolution #13 of 2020 - Resolution Authorizing “No Parking” Signs along State
            Highway 28 in Arkville.

      11) Agreement for Payment of Fair Compensation for Property Acquisition with Michael
            Moriarty and the Town of Middletown.

      12) Color Rendering for New Kingston WWTF Building.

      13) Schedule Public Hearing May 12, 2021 for Local Law No. 1 of 2021 - A Local Law to 
            Establish the Residency Requirements for the Appointed Office of Deputy Highway
           Superintendent of the Town of Middletown.  

      14) OTHER:______________________________________________________________.

      15) Audit and Approve Monthly Vouchers for Payment.

      16)  Adjournment.
Prepared By:  Carl P. Davis, Supervisor                                                                        04/21/2021
                       and Patty Kelly, Town Clerk	                                                                    		  
Prepared By:  Brian Sweeney, Deputy Supervisor                                               	04/10/2019
                       and Patty Kelly, Town Clerk
